
 

 

 
 

 

 

April 24, 2020 

 

Statement on OLRB Decision 

We are pleased to have reached this agreement with SEIU which substantially reflects Altamont’s current 
practices and protocols including the provision of and access to personal protective equipment, used in 
accordance with provincial directives. 

We are stronger working cooperatively and focusing on our primary concern: the health and safety of residents 
and team members. Collaboration is of utmost importance, as we work with the common goal of fighting this 
crisis and supporting team members who are doing extraordinary work. 

The consent order will remain in place for two months. 

 

 

April 21, 2020 

 

Statement RE: SEIU OLRB Application 

Sienna is aware of the OLRB application and will be filing our detailed response to the application in the coming 
days. 

The Company has acted in compliance with health guidelines and applicable legislation, including those relating 
to the use of personal protective equipment, and intends to vigorously defend itself against the application. 
Sienna remains singularly focused on protecting the health and safety of team members and residents in our 
facilities, and on fighting the COVID-19 pandemic, which is disproportionately affecting vulnerable seniors. 

 


